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7/24/2020 
Dear Families,  
 
Community Memorial Health Center has NO active COVID-19 positive patients or staff.  We are 
continuously educating staff on Infection Control practices.  
 
Nursing Home phases: We will resume back to Phase2/3 on August 10th as long as there are no 
positive cases in Garfield county or in the Nursing Home/Assisted Living. 
 
For the weeks July 19th-August 8th we will close down visitors due to the high risk of exposure 
during Burwell Rodeo. We are here to keep our residents safe and limit exposure as much as we 
can. We thank you for your understanding. Family visits will resume August 10th.  
 
Any resident who is not in isolation will be able to go outside to watch the Rodeo Parade on Saturday 
7/25. We will maintain 6ft distancing and residents will wear masks. We are blocking off the front area 
to make sure visitors or candy thrower will not come up to the residents.  
 
We also have the Cowboy Channel for residents who want to watch Burwell Big Rodeo on the TV in their 
rooms.  
 

We encourage you to review the CDC website for information about COVID-19, including its 
symptoms, how it spreads, and actions you can take to protect your health:  
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html .  
 
 
We continue to monitor the situation in our community; Our most current updates will also be 
updated on our website. Thank you for your patience during these times.  
 
Please feel free to give us a call for any reason.  
 
Thank you again,  
Kally Cloeter , Administrator 
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